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December 10, 2007

VIA HAND AND E-MAIL

The Honorable David Spooner

Assistant Secretary for Import Administration

U.S. Department of Commerce

Central Records Unit, Room 1870

U.S. Department of Commerce

Pennsylvania Avenue and 14" Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20230 PUBLIC DOCUMENT

Re:  Comments Regarding Targeted Dumping In Antidumping
Investigations

Dear Mr. Spooner:

On behalf of our clients, NewPage Corporation, Appleton Papers Inc., and the Ad Hoc
Coalition For Fair Pipe Imports From China and its individual members (Allied Tube & Conduit,
IPSCO Tubulars, Inc., Northwest Pipe Company, Sharon Tube Company, Western Tube &
Conduit Corporation, and Wheatland Tube Company), King & Spalding files this letter
expressing our clients’ support of the comments filed this day by the Committee to Support U.S.
Trade Laws in response to the Department’s request for comments regarding targeted dumping

in antidumping investigations.

! Targeted Dumping in Antidumping Investigations; Request for Comment, 72 Fed.

Reg. 60651 (October 25, 2007). The Department originally requested comments by November
26, 2007, but extended the deadline on November 20, 2007. The comment period was extended
until December 10, 2007. See http://ia.ita.doc.gov/ia-highlights-and-news.html.
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Please contact us if you have any questions about this submission.

Respectfully submitted,
Joseph W. Dom
Gilbert B. Kaplan

Stephen A. Jones
Daniel L. Schneiderman

King & Spalding LLP

cc: Anthony Hill
Michael Rill



